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4.2 Question 6/16 - Advanced Video Coding

WP 3/16 reviewed TD 3 containing the interim Rapporteur’s meeting report for Q.6/16 on their meeting held in Santa Barbara, California, USA (24-27 September 2001). The Rapporteur’s Group progressed the work on its new video coding standard, dubbed H.26L, and discussed a proposed joint development work with ISO/IEC JTC1/SC29/WG11 (a.k.a. MPEG). Regarding the H.26L project, many new features were discussed and agreed upon (see TD 3 for details). The group agreed with the principle to create a joint experts group with MPEG taking as starting point the latest version of H.26L and prepared a Liaison Statement for MPEG.

WP 3/16 briefly reviewed the report and approved it. Regarding the Liaison Statement to MPEG, WP 3/16 noted the proposed text and requested Q.6/16 not to send the text prepared in Santa Barbara to the next MPEG meeting (Pattaya, Thailand, 3-7 December 2001) in light of the following:

· SG 16 has authorized in Porto Seguro the conduction of negotiations by the SG 16 management to try to establish the joint video work with MPEG;

· There are ongoing high-level negotiations between the SG16 and MPEG managements (in consultation with the Rapporteur and Associate Rapporteur),based on the Terms of Reference for the joint work that came out of the Santa Barbara meeting;

· The desired timescale for progress of the ITU-T Rec. H.26L|ISO International Standard work;

· The very short time between now and the Pattaya meeting;

· The desire to have the Pattaya meeting as a joint meeting with MPEG experts;

As a consequence, the SG16 management (in consultation with the Rapporteurs) will expeditiously continue negotiations to arrive at a basic text that is acceptable by both managements. Low-level details (to be spelled out) will be worked out by the experts by correspondence and in Pattaya itself.
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